


Forest School 

 

This will be on Friday. Our main Forest school will be in the 

Autumn term, so we will need appropriate footwear (wellies/

strong shoes) and a waterproof coat too!  

Don’t forget 

• Bring a water bottle in everyday with fresh water 

• You won’t need a pencil case because you will have your own in school 

• Children will have spellings and times tables to learn at home. These will 

be in a yellow book and will need to be brought into school on Fridays for 

their test. 

• P.E and Forest School Kits 

Important Reminders 

PE Days 

PE days for Year 3 are Monday and Thursday. 

All children must have navy blue or black shorts or 

jogging bottoms, a school PE t-shirt (red, blue, green 

or yellow), trainers or pumps.  

No Spare PE kit will be provided. Children need to 

leave kit in school for the half term. 

Reading 

Children with have a daily reading session where they will 

read to a Teacher, Teaching Assistant, group or independent-

ly. Please ensure that reading books and reading diaries are 

brought to school everyday. 

Children also have ‘Bug Club’ log-ins in their reading diaries 

so that they can access e– books at home. 

We will visit the library on a Friday. Please bring your library 

book back on a Friday if you wish to change it. 


